
 

Washington State Pest Management Resource Service • http://wsprs.wsu.edu 
2710 University Drive, Richland, WA 99354-1671 
509-372-7492 • Fax 509-372-7491 

 
 
January 6, 2009        Ref:  2009-1-1 
 
 
 
Office of Pesticide Programs (OPP) 
Regulatory Public Docket (7502P) 
Environmental Protection Agency  
1200 Pennsylvania Ave. NW 
Washington, DC  20460-0001 
 
 
Docket ID:  EPA-HQ-OPP-2008-0129 
Subject:  Request for Extension of Comment Period for Sulfometuron Methyl RED 
  
 
Members of Oregon’s forestry industry request a six-week extension to the comment period for the 
sulfometuron methyl reregistration eligibility decision document (RED).  The foresters are most 
concerned about the proposed buffer zones and wish to have extra time to accurately assess the impacts 
this proposal might have on the industry.  Some members of the forestry industry have been involved in 
dealing with damage from recent winter storms.  An extension of the comment period will ensure that 
they have adequate opportunity to respond to the RED. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Jane M. Thomas 
Pacific Northwest Workgroup Comment Coordinator 
Washington State Pest Management Resource Service 
Washington State University Tri-Cities 
2710 University Drive 
Richland, WA 99354 
phone: 509-372-7493 fax: 509-372-7491 
e-mail:  jmthomas@tricity.wsu.edu  

  


